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Since returning from India we have been in 
several states in conferences.  Thank you for 
you continued prayer support as we travel.  
We are hearing of churches cutting back on 
missions support; however, we have not 
witnessed the need in the vast majority of 
the churches we have visited.  Let’s pray 
together that in these difficult times we will 
give a clear testimony of our faith in God.  
This is fertile ground for the Lord to do great 
things in the midst of His people.

Darleen and I will be in California most of the 
summer.  It is our desire to introduce 
churches in the West to World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Mission.  It is difficult for 
missionaries serving through this ministry 
when pastors do not recognize the name.  We 
will be providing a packet of information of 
printed materials which will include a DVD 
presentation of the ministry.  We are not 
scheduling meetings so that we can have the 
time to visit pastors every day in various 
parts of California.  Please pray that the Lord 
will bless the effort.  Not only do we want to 
open new doors for raising support, but also 
make pastors aware in the event missionaries 
in the churches are looking for a missions 
agency.  We will be traveling many miles in 
this effort, and we are depending on your 
prayers on our behalf.

Praise the Lord for a kind church that is 
providing us with an apartment during our 
stay.

We will return to North Carolina in June for 
the annual Family Fellowship Week for World 
Wide New Testament Baptist Mission.  This 
year Pastor Fred Daniel in Greensboro, North 
Carolina will be hosting the meeting.  
Missionaries with World Wide that are on 
deputation and furlough, along with the board 
members and staff will be meeting for some 
good days of fellowship and encouragement.  
Pray with us that the Lord will bless this 
meeting with His manifested presence.  It is 
an honor to serve with this missions family.

I would like to encourage you to visit the 
mission on the web at www.wwntbm.com.  You 
will find information on the fields, the missions 
family, and the mission itself.

We are so grateful for your continued 
financial support of our ministry.  Especially in 
these ever tightening days we appreciate your 
faithfulness to us.  If we can ever be of 
assistance to you, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.

May our Lord bless you with a wonderful 
month of service for His name’s sake.
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